University Announcement
Prince of Songkla University
Subject: Amendment to the Admission for Overseas High-School Graduates
for Academic Year 2019 Announcement
In regards to the Admission for Overseas High-School Graduates Announcement initially

issued on November 30, 2018, the university would like to amend the following detail:

QOriginal: Faculty of Technology and Environment (International Program)

Amended to: Faculty of Technology and Environment (Thai Program)

For further inquiries, please contact:
Student Admissions and Registration Office
Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus
15 Floor of the President’s Office Building (Building 7)
80 Moo 1, Vichitsongkram Road, Kathu District, Phuket 83120

Tel: +66 76 276050-1 (during normal working hours)

Announced on 1 December, 2018

Chtoe -

(Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chutamas Satasook)
Vice President for Academic Affairs

Acting for the President of Prince of Songkla University
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